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01/12/2017

RE: DA17/1092 - 13 - 15 Park Road WALLACIA NSW 2745

[1] If this development is allowed to go ahead it will change the way of life i have been very
happy with living in Wallacia.

[2]A large part of this development is in a high risk flood. How much under ground seepage will
this development create into our water ways. Refer N.S.W, SES Hazard and Risk in the Nepean
Valley Vol 2 Flood Plan

[3] More traffic hazards on an already over loaded road [ Park Rd - Mulgoa Rd - Silverdale -
Greendale Rd ] all lead into the busiest area of Wallacia.




